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21 December 2020 

 

 

Bruce Zhang 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
PARRAMATTA  NSW  2150 
 
 
Dear Mr Zhang 
 
Oakdale West Estate MOD 6 (SSD-7634) 
 
Thank you for your Major Project Portal referral dated 9 December 2020, inviting WaterNSW to 
provide comments on modification 6 for SSD-7634.  

WaterNSW owns and manages the Warragamba Pipelines, which are critical water supply 
infrastructure located along the northern boundary of the Oakdale West Estate site.  

WaterNSW has previously commented on this modification (our ref: D2020/113046), and as such 
has no particular comment to make regarding the amended proposal. The proposed changes are 
not expected to interact or interfere with WaterNSW lands, assets or infrastructure. 

WaterNSW requests the Department continue to consult with us on proposals that have the potential 
to impact on WaterNSW land, assets and infrastructure. All correspondence should be sent using 
the email address Environmental.Assessments@waternsw.com.au.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Justine Clarke at 
justine.clarke@waternsw.com.au. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

ALISON KNIHA 
Catchment Protection Planning Manager 

Contact: Justine Clarke 

Telephone: 0457 535 955 

Our ref: D2020/133262 
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